

Friday 15th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please be advised that students will finish for the Easter break on **Thursday 28th March at an <u>earlier</u>** <u>time</u> of **12.30pm**.

Please ensure any travel arrangements for students to return home on this date are discussed and arranged with students.

Students will start back on Monday 15th April at the normal time.

Traffic is always busy in the morning so please set off in plenty of time.

Attendance is vital to a child's learning and development, both academically and socially, therefore please support your child with the very best attendance and ensuring they arrive on time upon returning after the Easter break.

We hope that you are looking forward to a lovely break and students are well rested during this time ready for the start of our next term.

We hope to see you at our TOAN Grand Iftar Event on the 21st of March!

Our foodbank will be open on Thursday 28th March until the school closes for the day, along with our coffee morning which is from 9.00am-10.15am, please join us and come along!

Look out for our end of term newsletter which will be shared with you on SIMs and will be available to view on our website and social media platforms. The newsletter will include key future dates along with some fantastic activities and achievements the students have been participating in over the last term!

Thank you for your support!

With thanks

Officered.

Mrs Giraud

Broadway, Royton, Oldham OL2 5BF. **T**: 0161 652 2428 **E**: toan.enquiry@e-act.org.uk **W**: theoldhamacademynorth.e-act.org.uk





Registered Office: E-ACT 10 Queen Street Place, London EC4R 1BE. Company no. 652 6376. E-ACT is a charitable company limited by guarantee





















